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NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 1974

Hi Folks ! Here I am with a little more goss'. .
Membership now stands at 54, which is quite remarkable, as our Association is not
one year old, and it would appear that the "RL24" is one of the fastest growing

Sailing Classes in Australia.

The Queensland Championships are to be held at Southport over the long week=-end,
(January, 25th and 26th). All registered Boats are welcome, Please contact me at i
P.0. Box 1001, Southpart, 4215. Phonet Gold Coast 37 1656, area code 075.
Nominatian fee is $5:00.

An Assoq}ation Gensral Meeting will be held during the Queensland Championshipe.
All financial Owners' are invited.

Indications are that 8 to 10 RL's will be competing in the South Australian
"Tripolis' at Port Pirie, This 115 mile thres day race is strongly recommended
and anyone interested should contact the Secretary, Royal Port Pirie Yacht Club,
P.0, Box 116, Port Pirie, S.A...5540.

1975 National Championships and Gold Coast week will again be conducted in
August at Southport and should be bigger and better than our inaugural Champa'.
Full details will appear in our next bulletin.

Any State interested in conducting a National title in the future should apply
to the Association, as it is the policy of this Association to encourage the

rotation of Championships and Management.

Quite Spectacular results can be obtained by correctly tuning your Boat, and in
many instances where Boats are well tuned and sailed, they are virtually unbeatable
in mixed fleats of; Trailer Sailers in all conditions, and to halp thoss wishing to
get the best out of their Boat, we have enclosed a sheet which is worthy of study.
Our Motto for the manth....."Give them hell with an RL".

JUNE LEGG
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